
Recommendations for Cabinet consideration from the meeting of the Strategic 

Planning Committee on 27 November 2018  

Minute 27 Update report on progress, resource and staffing matters for the 

Greater Exeter Strategic Plan and also an update on the work programme for 

future East Devon Local Plan production 

RECOMMENDED that Cabinet:  

Include the sum of £30,000 in the draft budget for 2019/20 as this Council’s 
contribution to the joint budget and to include a sum of £74,800 in the draft 
budgets for 2019/2020 and 2020/21 each year for staffing costs. Of the total 
budget requested of £179,600 over the two years, £97,000 will be met from 
reserves leaving a net additional sum requested of £82,600 required in 
2020/21. 

 

 


